
         
 

 

Memorandum 
 

Date: May 13, 2021 

 

To:   Board of Selectmen 

 

From:  Peter R. Flynn, New Boston Town Administrator 

 

Subject: Three-year auditing services 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

It is my recommendation that the Town of New Boston continue to retain the services of 

Plodzik-Sanderson Accounting Firm of Concord as our official Town Auditors. 

 

The agreement is for a three-year period as we have just completed our third year of a 

previous three-year agreement. 

 

Plodzik-Sanderson has been our auditors for at least ten years and have done a stellar job 

for the Town. 

 

They are used to working with us and have an excellent understanding of the Town’s 

Finances, 

 

They worked extremely hard when we had a disastrous situation with our day-to-day 

financial accounting ‘in house’ and were instrumental in cleaning house and re-

organizing our systems with the help of new qualified Finance Directors.  (Elisa and 

Jennifer). 

 

Recommendation:   

 
Move to renew the Auditing Contract for the Town of New Boston 

with Plodzik-Sanderson of Concord, NH for a three-year period. 

(2021, 2022 and 2023) _ 


